
 

Date: December 26, 2023 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd 
Columbia MD 21046-1609 
  

 

Software Defined Radio (SDR) 
 
 

 
Attention: OET Dept. 
FCC ID: Q9DAP27 
 
Regarding Certification as a Software Defined Radio 
 
This letter is to notify the FCC of our intentions regarding submitting for grant 
approvals as a Software Defined Radio in accordance to KDB 442812 D01 SDR 
Apps Guide v02r03. All supporting documentation to be approved as an SDR will 
be included 
 
 
Should you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please have 
my best attention.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 

 
 
 

                       ____ 
Contact Person:Mark Hill 
E-mail:mhill@hpe.com   
Company: Hewlett Packard Enterprise Company 

 


